
 

 

 
 

 

 

Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 

 

ALCOHOL AND MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
 

550 West 7th Ave, Suite 1600 

Anchorage, AK 99501 

 Main: 907.269.0350 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:        Robert Klein, Chair, and  
    Members of the Board  

DATE:     April 6, 2017 

 
FROM: Erika McConnell 

Director, ABC Board 
 

 
RE:             Best Western Lake Lucille 

Inn and Lakeview Lounge 
#3375 

  

Renewal applications were due on January 1, 2017, in accordance with AS 04.11.270(b)(2).  AS 
04.11.540 states that if a complete application for renewal has not been filed by February 28 [2017], 
the license expires on midnight of February 28. 
 
The AMCO office received a renewal application for this beverage dispensary tourism license on 
March 17, 2017.  The licensee is seeking reinstatement and renewal. 
 
 
Recommendation: Evaluate the request for reinstatement and renewal. 
 



Aurora Lodging Management, Inc 
d/b/a Best Western Lake Lucille Inn 

Accounting office:  5525 Hero Dr.  Austin, Tx 78735 

 

Alaska Department of Commerce, Community and Economic 
Development 

Via Email: alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov 

Attn: Mark Bailey – Occupational Licensing Examiner  

I, Sham Idnani, President of Aurora Lodging Management, Inc. do 
certify as follows: 

1, In Nov. 2016, I took a serious fall and cracked one of my vertebrae. 

This was over and above the two surgeries I have had on my low back 
since 2011.  I went thru an X-ray on Nov. 9th. 

2. Obviously, I was in lot of pain.  At first I was told to wear a back brace 
for two weeks hoping to hold the vertebrae in place and heal naturally  

3. When that did not help, I was told to try for two more weeks, which 
did not help either. 

4. After Dr’s appointment on Nov 23rd,  the fracture was determined to 
be more severe than originally thought. 

5. I was scheduled for an MRI on Nov.. 29th, follow by a surgery on 
December 2nd. 

6. On Dec 13th, I had the post-surgical follow-up and was schedule for 
Physical therapy. 
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7. January and February went by with being in post surgical pain and 
physical therapy appoinments. I was in no position sit and focus on any 
work 

8. Your letter of mid February was (correctly) sent to the Hotel but I 
was in Austin Tx.  It took some time for it to be forwarded to Tx.   

Considering my health situation I responded as soon as I could.  I am 
very sorry for the delay. 

I am still in pain, living with pain killers and spending most of my time in 
bed or an easy chair.  I am very fortunate to have a very good GM 
taking care of the property. 

PLEASE DO CONSIDER this letter to be my request for reinstatement 
and advise if you need any medical records.  I am sending this without 
any medical records attached as it will take week or two to get the 
medical records from doctors, hospital and the physical therapist. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sham Idnani- President 

 

Before me this _____ day of October, 2016 

 


















